Thibault Newsletter ~ Spring 2017

Greetings from Kosovol We continue to be thankful for your love and your many prayers for us. God continues to work in
miraculous ways in Kosovo and we feel grateful to be a part of this work. We are thankful that you, too, are partners with us

in building God’s kingdom in Kosovol!

God has worked in wonderful ways through English classes this year.
We continue to have many students taking these classes. These classes
have provided many opportunities to have meaningful conversations.
We were able to have Christmas and Easter parties this year and were
able to share a little about our faith with the students. Students in our
adult class have been particulatly interested in issues of faith. Please pray
for these students, that God will continue to work in their lives and that
their hearts will be open to Him.

Gil continues to stay busy coordinating Theological Education for the
district. It has been wonderful to be a part of seeing students mature in
their faith and embrace the call that God has laid upon their hearts.
These coming months promise to be full for Gil, as he is teaching the
Pentateuch in Romania, as well as Spiritual Formation and Introduction
to Old Testament on our district. Sarah is also teaching Pastoral Care
and Counseling this fall.

God continues to use
the Greenhouse
Project to move
families toward self-
sustainability, as well
as to provide
opportunities to
share God’s love in a

tangible way with those in need. Already this year, we’ve been able to
construct 2 greenhouses and hope to construct 5 more before the end
of the summer. This project is beautiful because it not only helps
families provide for themselves, but also helps families provide for
others in need in their communities. We’ve had wonderful
conversations about Jesus’ love with these families and are praying that
God will work in their hearts and that they will start to follow Him.
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Two new greenhouses this year

<4—Visiting a greenhouse family
God continues to work through children’s ministries, both at the local churches and in the
community. Recently one of our believers, along with our support, started working with local
Roma families after we realized that the kids were not enrolled in school. She not only meets
with them daily to help them with reading and writing; she also has advocated for them in the
schools and is working with the families to help them prepate their kids for school daily. It has
been amazing to see God work through this local believer to make a significant impact in the
lives of families who are living in desperate poverty. Working with local Roma children

And, as always, we are grateful for times of fellowship that we have daily with
our friends in the community. God works in amazing ways as we take a few
moments to share a cup of coffee with these friends. Please pray that God
will give us the right words to say at the right times, and that we would always
point to Jesus.

Our kids continue to do well. Megan has finished her freshman year at
Trevecca Nazarene University in Nashville, TN and is working this summer
in Connecticut while she stays with her grandparents. Malachi has finished
second grade, both in homeschooling and in Kosovar public school. He

loves spending time with his friends, reading, playing games and building legos. Aria is now 1 ¥ years old and is running
around chasing everything. She is a real joy, full of smiles and laughter.

As Specialized Assignment missionaries with the Church of the Nazarene, we continue to raise almost all of our own financial
support. We are so grateful for your love, prayers, and financial support of our ministry in Kosovo. If you'd like to give,
please go to www.thibaultsinkosovo.wordpress.com and click on “Support the Thibaults” for information about how to give.
Thank you for your faithfulness and generosity. Thank you, as well, for your faithful prayers for us. We are so grateful!

Spending time with our

Kosovar friends

Our address has changed!
Zyra Postare

Rruga Brigada 123

Fahu Postal nr. 9
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